
 

 

 

 

Hi there, 

 

My name is Marty Campbell and I am currently a Station Officer based at Grey Lynn Station 

on Red Watch.  I am currently on the Local Committee and for the last few months I have 

been in the Acting Secretary role for the Auckland Local. 

 

I have been in the job for nearly 25 years and throughout that time I have seen some of the 

bad times and some of the good.  We are currently in an unprecedented period of change that 

I believe will have repercussions for firefighters for years to come. It is imperative that we 

continue to put pressure on FENZ to ensure that the views of union members are heard loud 

and clear, and this pressure begins at the Local level. 

 

I believe that a strong united Union is down to its members being both informed, engaged 

and active in the workplace. 

 

During my short time as Acting Secretary I have endeavoured to keep members informed and 

aware of current issues and encouraged engagement where possible through notices to 

members, Facebook postings, emails and countless phone calls.  The role of the Secretary is 

to be the public voice of the Local Committee and this is something that I pledge to continue 

to do if I am elected to the Secretary position.  

 

Marty Campbell 

 

 


